
 

 

July 31, 2017 

 

The Uniform Federal Accessibility Standards (UFAS) Housing Wait List for units at the 

following Affordable Housing Community is NOW CLOSED due to receiving the 

maximum number of pre-applications: 

 
North Suburban Housing, LLC 

215 W. Miner in Arlington Heights & 9238 Gross Point Rd in Skokie, IL 

 
In order to begin processing applications for housing within a reasonable timeframe, the 
Housing Authority of Cook County will no longer accept pre-applications for any waiting 

lists listed above. 
 

If you have any questions please contact the Public Housing Wait List and Leasing 
Department at (312) 542-4786. 

 

 

 


